Regular Monthly Meeting May 20, 2004

The regular monthly meeting of the Shenango Township Board of Supervisors was held on Thursday, May 20, 2004, 7:00 p.m. at the Shenango Township Municipal Building with Supervisors Larry Herman, Sherry Wehr and William Albertini present.

The meeting was opened with a salute to the flag.

The minutes were read and approved from the previous meeting.

The Police Report was read.

Motion by Sherry Wehr second by Larry Herman to approve payment of the general fund expenses.

Motion by Larry Herman second by William Albertini to approve payment of the sewer fund expenses.

Motion by Larry Herman second by Sherry Wehr to approve the Julian Subdivision, contingent upon satisfaction of reviewed items by Lawrence County Planning Department with all necessary fees paid and tap in and maintenance agreement for a private sanitary sewer line.

Motion by Larry Herman second by William Albertini to approve the Charles W. Douglas Subdivision, contingent upon satisfaction of reviewed items by Lawrence County Planning Department.

Motion by Larry Herman second by Sherry Wehr to approve the Harry F. and Joanna White Subdivision, contingent upon satisfaction of reviewed items by Lawrence County Planning Department.

Motion by Larry Herman second by William Albertini to adopt Resolution #2 of 2004, Amending Resolution #1 of 2004, Liquor License Transfer for 422 Sports Inc.

Public Comment:

Mr. Sam Garver questioned the work schedule of the Public Works Department.

Mr. William Alexander asked if mowing is being done along the roadways and if there has been any progress on the turning arrow signals on Rt. 65.

Mr, Dave Dowdell asked if the pump station on Aiken Road would be cleaned up and if the PennDot will be doing any work in the township.

Mr. Bob Hinton asked if the road bids will be for FB paving this year and questioned the purchasing and selling policy of the township.

There being no further public comment.

Motion by Larry Herman second by Sherry Wehr to adjourn.